From: Remington, Brett (BAR) [mailto:bar@runzheimer.com]
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2010 4:03 PM

To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA

Subject: RIN 1210-AB33

Members of the Department of Labor,

You have requested feedback about the Annuitization of 401(k) accounts, and | will oblige you
with my well-developed opinion. This is the single most devious, socialistic, anti-constitutional
proposal | have ever read, and if this idea were to be manifest in law, | would consider it a
brazen act of fiscal piracy.

That this idea could even be considered causes me to evaluate strategies to protect and defend
WHAT IS MINE. It also makes clear the true intent of the Federal Government, and this does not
inspire confidence nor patriotism.

| advise those reading this feedback to terminate this idea with extreme prejudice. It is deeply
offensive and disingenuous. Find a better way to finance these enormous and growing deficits —
perhaps we should begin by eliminating the jobs of Federal workers such as the Benefits
Security Administration at the Department of Labor.

Brett Remington



